

City Council Chooses Amina Ahmed as New Councilmember



SeaTac, WA (October 13, 2018) –After an all-day Special Council Meeting, the SeaTac City Council appointed Amina Ahmed to fill vacant Council Position Number 5 and complete the current unexpired term. The appointment took place after the Council interviewed 12 applicants at the public meeting. Originally, there were 15 candidates but Craig Baker, JD Hill Jr and Mario Coluccio withdrew.

Ahmed has been a resident of SeaTac for 5 years and homeowner for 10 years. She is a Human Services and Non-Profit Executive. Ahmed has worked in the human service field in SeaTac since 2002. Councilmember Ahmed will be sworn in at the

October 23, 2018 Regular Council Meeting and serve through the certification of the November 2019 General Election. In September, Councilmember Mike Siefkes stepped down creating the vacancy.

The City of SeaTac has a seven-member City Council elected by the residents. The Council chooses from among themselves who will serve as Mayor and Deputy Mayor for a two-year term. The Mayor is recognized as the head of the City for ceremonial purposes and is the chair of the Council Meetings.

The City Councilmembers are the leaders and policy makers elected to represent the community and to concentrate on policy issues that are responsive to the needs and wishes of the residents and businesses. The SeaTac Council makes policy, land use, and budget decisions for the City.

The City Council appoints a full-time City Manager to oversee the daily operations of the City and to advise, implement, and administer the policies adopted by the City Council.

About the City of SeaTac:

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. *April 1, 2018 OFM

###

Media Contact: Govt. Relations and Communications Manager Kyle Moore 206.973.4812 City Clerk Kristina Gregg 206.973.4661